

# 2022-07-25- [Anuket RA-1]- Workstream Meeting Agenda and Minutes

Meetings Every Monday at 14:30 UTC

Zoom Meeting link: <https://zoom.us/j/99279174971?pwd=eWozNENnYkpLSXdRSzZvbINKVU1wdz09>

## Attendees:

- Name (Organisation) | will incorporate Participant report from Zoom.

| Name                                      |
|---|
| <a href="#">Ildiko Vancsa</a> (OpenInfra) |
| <a href="#">Karine Sevilla</a> (Orange)   |

As a courtesy to your colleagues please mute yourself when in listen mode. Thanks

## Antitrust Policy

This meeting is held in accordance with the LFN and GSMA anti-trust policies.

<https://r.lfnetworking.org/Antitrust%20Slide.pdf> and [GSMA Anti-Trust Policy Notice](#)

## Agenda and Minutes

1. Agenda Bashing
2. Release information
3. NG.133 GSMA edition: what remains to be done?
4. Next Meetings
5. AOB

## Release information

- Moselle release approved on June 21
- Nile:
  - kickoff: August 2
  - Release definition: August 16
  - Release scope: September 6 , scope to be defined after GSMA's edition completion

## Actions for GSMA document edition

- Bibliography/References: bibtex formats.

Karine will work on refs.bib file and chapters 1,2,3 to add refs. Ildiko will check the rendering building locally the pdf file when PR done.

- Glossary/Terminology: Discussion on the Glossary section.

We need to select relevant terms, "Huge Pages" should not appear at this level.

The list of terms should remain short to keep the document readable.

Is the section really needed? Should we reference in text the glossary terms? Should the glossary be at the end of the document?

To be discussed during next meetings with more contributors

- What remains to be done?
  - RC1 content to be added
  - Cover page to fit GSMA
  - GSMA template
  - ToC on 3 levels
  - Abbreviations section to be added into chapter 1: it could be based on the table in NG.133 v1.
  - Review of Chapter 1.4 Principles and 1.5 Organisation

## Next meetings

2022-08-01: next meeting

Cédric will on Holiday from July 18 to August 15

## Actions

| Name   | Action   |
|--------|--|
| Karine | Will work on Biblio/Refs and will send an email when the PR ready for Chapters 1,2,3 |
| Ildiko | Will create PDF when first PR on Biblio is done                                      |

Meeting Recording: none